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To: 
Prof. Janusz Kacprzyk 

(Janusz.Kacprzyk@ibspan.waw.pl) 
 

 

On behalf of the Accademia Nazionale di Scienze, Lettere e Arti di Palermo, I am 
pleased to inform You that, upon the proposal of the Steering Council, unanimously 
approved by the Assembly of National Members meeting on July 14, 2023, You have been 
appointed a Foreign Member, in recognition of Your achievements in the fields in which 
You have carried out Your activity of study and research. 

Your inclusion among the members will help to further enrich the prestige of our 
Institution, founded in 1718, and to support its initiatives dedicated to the promotion of 
research and knowledge. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 The President 
 Filippo Sorbello 

 


